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i wish to make a submission that | do not agree and oppose policy 4.102 this change
interferes with fish and games functions under

section 7 of the RMA itis also contrary to the water conservation orders where recognised
waters are protected for spawning and angling

considering the fact that ECAN have already buggered most of our fisheries through lack
of prudent management | find this plan

change abhorrent

If it was mandated that politicians and councilors had to drink the water that they expect the
public to have to swim in our waters would still

be clean.

Ecan were told in 1998 by ron docherty and tony humphries of nz salmon anglers that water
was over allocated and a moratorium should be

placed until the effects were known.

Now the public is incuring millions of dollars of extra costs of consultants/ so called
experts because common sense wasnt used

now we have high nitrates in our water and a whole host of other environmental
challenges.

Sure we all want a better economy but you cant kill the goose that laid the golden egg.
The economy could still have prospered allbeit at

a slower pace the goverment says the FASTER YOU GO THE BIGGER THE MESS well
what happened to our water

. Trout and salmon wontinhabita river when polluted they are not an invasive fish but a
sports fish they provide a

massive boostto the economy for residents and visitors alike the reason | moved here
to new zealand like many other people was for

trout and salmon fishing these fish should be afforded every protection available as their
species contributes a lot to society and are no more

aliens than you | or any other person that came here

sports fishing keeps thousands of children focussed enjoying the outdoor life off computers
not being vandals this should be encouraged
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